Preston's stone for protection. ROW 29. (About 10 ft. with no stones from fence to Watley stone.) Watley, G. W., June 9, 1928-Oct. 3, 1930. Son of Mr. & Mrs. H. B. Watley. "A sunbeam from the world has vanished." Faces west. Sraham, Francis A., Feb. 21, 1876-May 28, 1923. "Gone but not forgotten." "GRAHAM" on base. "At rest" on top of stone. Faces west. Preston, Charlie L., Sept. 2, 1906-Dec. 12, 1924. "Not my will but thine be done." Faces west. Preston, Mrs. Nannie, July 15, 1865-Aug. 13, 1926. "Faithful to her trust even unto death." Faces west. Bibles, George Warner, 1905-1924. "In loving memory of our son." Faces west. Pritchett, Rodie, Oct. 11, 1859-July 31, 1927, wife of Joe Pritchett. "Blessed are the dead which die in the Lord." Stone in Yucca plant. Faces west. Baker, Clarlee, Mar. 20, 1921-Jan. 17, 1924. "At rest." Faces west. (About 14 ft. with no stones to a plot bordered on east and west sides with cement bars about 7 ft. long and 6 ft. apart. No stone in plot.) Driveway (About 12 ft. with no stones from drive to Quillen stone.) Quillen, Mamie, Age 18 yrs. No dates."In Christ." Faces east. (About 26 ft. with no stone from Quillen to Cobb stone.) Cobb, Charlotte, Dec. 13, 1855-Oct. 25, 1909. Wife of A. J. Cobb. "Mother" on top of stone. Faces east. Pritchett, Girtha, Feb. 7, 1901-Nov. 6, 1912. Cement stone. "At rest." Faces west. Smith, Caldonia, Apr. 14, 1885-Sept. 17, 1916. Faces west. Covered with Yucca plant. Dav s. Marble footstone used as tombstone set in cement block with Caldonia Smith. Faces west. Bragg, Andrew, March 6, 1895-Jan. 13, 1910. Stone broken. "Gone but not forgotten. " Faces west. ROW 30. Cantrell, Earnest, A., April 20, 1930-Jan. 1931. "In Heaven there is one angel more." Faces west. ((About 20 ft. with no stone from Cantrell to Mooneyham stone.) Mooneyham. Two stones: Viola Christeen Mooneyham, Mar. 3 1930-June 23, 1931. "Asleep in Jesus." Marble stone, lays flat. Faces east. Violo C. Mooneyham, Mar. 3, 1930-June 23, 1931. "Sweetly sleeping." Stone off base, lays flat. (About 14 ft. with no stones from Mooneyham to Baldwin stone.) Baldwin, Lois, Nov. 20, 1918-Jan. 1, 1925. "Our darling." In Yucca plant. Faces West. Ledbetter, Alice Butner, July 10, 1870-July 24, 1920. "Sone to rest." Faces west. Butner, Alder Mae, died Feb. 7, 1923, age 24 yrs. wife of W. H. Butner. "At rest, gone but not forgotten." Faces west. Driveway (About 30 ft. with no stones from drive to Fitch.) Fitch, Elbert, Apr. 25, 1915-Feb. 10, 1917. "Darling we miss